



**March 2020**

### **Ibstone Circle – COVID-19 Coronavirus Update**

This morning the Race Committee have made the decision to postpone Ibstone Circle and Run in Colour until Sunday 4<sup>th</sup> October 2020.

The committee have made this decision now to ensure the health and safety of all competitors, spectators, marshals, sponsors and all involved will not be compromised by the COVID-19 Coronavirus pandemic.

For those runners who have already signed up, you do not need to do anything, your race entry will automatically carry forward to the rescheduled date. If you are unable to attend Ibstone Circle on Sunday 4<sup>th</sup> October 2020, please contact us via email

[ibstonecircleteam@gmail.com](mailto:ibstonecircleteam@gmail.com)

Thank you for your support and understanding.

Kind regards,

Ibstone Circle Team